
 

 
 

 
10th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
KS2 Carol Concert & Christmas Story - Friday 16th December 2022 
 
Key Stage 2 warmly invite you to watch our Christmas Carol performance and a retelling of the 
Christmas Story.  It will begin at 1:45pm and should last no longer than 1 hour.  We will be singing a 
variety of Carols that we have learnt in school this year as well as retelling the story of Jesus’ birth 
using drama. 
 
Come and see your child perform a wonderful selection of Carols including Silent Night.  There will 
be drinks and mince pies on arrival and you are more than welcome to leave a donation, all donations 
will go towards school trips and resources for the school. 
 
Please click on the link below and complete the online form to confirm how many places you require 
(max 4).  Please reply by Monday 5th December, thank you. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/rG4AzpaeVE 
 
We look forward to sharing our singing with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr G Heath 
Music Co-ordinator 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/rG4AzpaeVE

